
Dear Mrs. McClintock’s class,                                   1/22/2018 

 

 Our class is almost finished reading the book Because of 
Winn Dixie. The class will be watching the movie soon and 
comparing differences between the book and movie. I need 
your permission for your child to watch the movie in class. 
Please send this back with a box checked and signed by 
January 24.  

 

         Yes, my child has permission to watch Because of 
Winn-Dixie, the movie. 

         No, my child does not have permission to watch 
Because of Winn-Dixie, the movie. 

 

Child’s Name_____________________________ 

Parent’s Signature____________________________ 

 

Thank you! 

Megan McClintock 


